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            7th February, 2007 

Director Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

F-17, Karkardooma

Delhi - 110032

Sir,

A complaint (copy enclosed) of Shri Vipal Goel r/o. B-17, Vinobha Kunj, Sector-9, Rohini, Delhi – 110085 against the doctors of Sunderlal Jain Hospital, has been forwarded by Medical Council of India for examination of Delhi Medical Council.  On perusal of the complaint, it is observed that the complainant has primarily made allegation regarding the irregularities / shortcomings in the functioning of the Hospital set up.  

In view of the above, the complaint is being referred to you for necessary action under intimation to the complainant and this office.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Registrar

Copy to :

1) Joint Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka Phase – I, New Delhi – 110075 – with reference to letter No. MCI-211(2)(537)/2006-Ethics/23186 dated 29.12.2006 - for information.

2) Shri Vipal Goel r/o. B-17, Vinobha Kunj, Sector-9, Rohini, Delhi – 110085 – for information.

